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October 7,2025 

 

Dear Aurora Families, 

As the 2025 Indoor Season is just around the corner, Aurora Soccer Club will also be holding its Annual General Meeting on October 

22, 2025, 7:00pm at the Soccer Center meeting room. 

Last year, I presented to our members the Board’s strategic plan for our club. We have seen changes to our Club and these changes 

are always aimed for the betterment of our members. 

At last year’s AGM, I have shared with our members the finalized the “Club Reference Manual and Team Handbook”. This Manual was 

made available on our website under the Coach and Managers tab. We also presented the special project the Board is working on. 

This year, I am happy to announce and welcoming two additional members of our operations team. Jordan being our new Club 

Administrator and Sam Martin will also assume the position as our new Lead Coach. I am very confident that they will perform well 

on their responsibilities. 

Although, there were some challenges on our technical operations that the Club have experienced when our Technical Director moved 

on to a new position with SSA, I believe we have managed to remedy some of the challenges and strive to improve more as we move 

forward to the coming year. The Club has seen changes on our evaluation process and was well received by our membership.  

We also have more nominations to fill the vacancy on our Board of Directors position, this means that on this coming AGM, we will 

hold an in-person election where members will get to vote who they choose to represent them on the Board. I encourage members 

to attend the meeting. 

I look forward to seeing all of you. 

Very Truly Yours, 

 
Totie Daplas 

President 

Aurora Soccer Club Inc. 

 

 


